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George Schroeder

Subject: FW: FILE 2017-7382

From: Edward L. Hickey 

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:47 AM 

To: George Schroeder <GSchroeder@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 

Subject: FILE 2017-7382 

 

Hello, 

 

I am the owner of the properties at 198 Commercial, 190 Commercial and 930 California (Hickey Properties). I would like 

to know how we can expand the study to include these properties which are directly across Central Expressway. Thank 

you in advance for your response. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Edward Hickey 
President 
W.L. Hickey Sons, Inc. 
190 Commercial Street 
Sunnyvale, CA  94085  
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